
Girdwood Land Use Committee

LUC Special Meeting on February 15, 2016  
Approved Meeting Minutes
Announcements:
GBOS/Land Use Committee Quarterly meeting will be held on Monday, March 21 at 6PM in the Girdwood Community Room.

Agenda Item LUC 1602-06: 
Call to order, Brian Burnett.  Lewis Leonard and Di Powers also attending. 
Agenda Approved  for Special LUC Meeting 
New Business:
Agenda Item LUC 1602-07:  Ski Inn Major Site Plan Review, Jeremy Ceruti and Marco Zaccaro to present 
Property is the former Alta House building on Hightower Road. 

Application for Major site plan review to turn the property in to an 8 room inn.  

First and second floors will become commercial, 3rd floor remains residential

Full presentation will come up in the March LUC meeting.

Di Powers inquired about parking.  Jeremy Ceruti answers that as lot is zoned GC7 there is no on-site parking allowed, although they have 2 spaces grandfathered.  Parking will be around Town Square with customer drop-off at front of building.

Jeremy Ceruti states that there is no change to the footprint of the building on the lot.  There is no intention to change the size of the building.  Only changes are landscaping and code compliance items.

Owner is Kurt Ericksson, Jeremy Ceruti is working with him on the project and is a tenant.
Brian asks for group to provide information to review at least a week prior to the next LUC meeting, and recommends that they bring supporters of the project.
Timeline for project is to be open this summer, pending major site plan review.

Working on pre-application meeting with planning and zoning.  Major site plan review is required because the commercial area is expanding from first floor to first 2 floors.

Public Comment:

Jerry Fox asks about the heli pad at the Hotel Alyeska, along the bike path.  Brian Burnett confirms that the Heli pad is to be used by Chugach Powder Guides (CPG).  Aluminum raised deck, tree buffer from road/bike path.  There will be signage placed soon, and lights will activate when helicopters are coming in.  Lewis asks about personnel control.  Jerry states that his concern is the safety plan.  Is there fencing, cording to be added?

Brian Burnett says that he will inquire and provide information at the next LUC meeting.
Land Use Committee Meeting Agendas and Minutes are available at www.muni.org/gbos
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